
Re-enrollment Process for the Upcoming School Year 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well! As we approach the end of the current school 

year, we are excited to share that the re-enrollment process for the 2025-2026 

academic year is now open. 

Re-enrolling your child helps us ensure their spot for the next year and allows us to plan 

effectively for classes and resources. Below are the key details regarding the re-

enrollment process: 

1. Complete the re-enrollment form and submit the require documents 

2. Send all documents to the following email address:  

admissions@wesleyanacademy.org 

3. Any changes to your child’s information (e.g., address, emergency contacts) 

can be updated during the re-enrollment process 

We are committed to provide your child with an exceptional educational experience, and 

we look forward to continuing this journey with your family. If you have any questions or 

need support during the re-enrollment process, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us 

at 787-720-8959 ext. 1233 / 1235 or via Text or WhatsApp to 787-600-2003 

Thank you for being a valued part of our school community. We appreciate your prompt 

attention to this matter and look forward to another successful year ahead. 

 

Warm regards, 

Magaly Lamboy Rivera 

Admissions & Student Engagement Manager 

Wesleyan Academy 


